
News story: GLD are currently
experiencing issues with the phone
lines

Callers may have problems getting in touch with GLD, as we are currently
experiencing technical problems with our phone lines.

The issue is being investigated by engineers.

The GLD switchboard number is working, so please re-direct your calls to 0207
210 3000.
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